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August 2, 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
The Transportation Department is experiencing a shortage of School Bus Drivers. 
In order to accommodate every child that needs a ride to school, the 
Transportation Department is taking measures to provide more efficient bus 
routes. One of these measures is the implementation of bus stops. Please be 
patient with us as we make this transition. 
  
The plan is to have bus stops in place on August 22, 2022. This will give the drivers 
and parents two full weeks of school for planning. Also, the driver will be able to 
show the students the exact location of the stop. I will provide each driver with a 
copy of the stops to hand out to each student to give their parents.  
 
The implementation of bus stops, will not solve the driver shortage problem, but 
it will save precious time for the drivers that will have to double back and pick up 
a second load of students. Several drivers will most likely drive double routes until 
we are better staffed.  
 
As always, safety is our number one priority. Please make sure your child is at the 
bus stop five minutes before the bus is scheduled to arrive, and lined up in an 
orderly fashion, at least twelve feet off the road. Thanks in advance for your 
patience. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Ferebee 
Manager of Transportation  






































